SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

FROM: Supervisor John Benoit SUBMITTAL DATE: December 7, 2011
SUBJECT: Allocation of Solar Power Plant Payments

RECOMMENDED MOTION: That the Board of Supervisors direct the County Executive Office to:

1) Evaluate how payments made to the County pursuant to Board of Supervisors Policy B-29
should be allocated; and,

2) Make allocation recommendations based on the evaluation.

BACKGROUND: On November 8, 2011, the Board approved Board of Supervisors Policy B-29, which
requires solar power plant owners to make payments to the County in certain situations. The Board
must next determine how those payments should be allocated. | am asking the Executive Office to
make recommendations concerning the allocation process. These recommendations should take into
consideration the communities where solar power plants will be located.
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